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Comments: The Forest Plan is OUTDATED

 

 

 

Forest plans set the overall management direction and guidance for every national forest. In the Daniel Boone

National Forest, the Forest Plan was last revised in 2004 to include a mandate that a 5,784 acre area in the

Stearns District be set aside for young forest and ruffed grouse habitat. However, Forest Plans are supposed to

be revised every 15 years. Since our Forest Plan is so outdated, logging mature and old-growth forests to create

early successional habitat is no longer in alignment with the National Old-Growth Amendment and requires

revision with the latest science and data.

 

 

 

Please preserve this important natural resources and adjust the plans. It is heartbreaking to see our precious

woodlands stripped of our ancestral woodlands.


